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Project Funding Summary - Current Approved Cost ($ in Thousands)

Pre- 
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$0
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Project Cost Summary ($ in Thousands)

Current Leg. 
Budget

Current Approved 
Cost

$1,850

Total $0 $17,639 $19,039

$0 $15,789 $17,189

Project Milestones

Milestone Original Date Current Date Status

Project Definition Complete

Preliminary Engineering Start

Environmental Complete

Right of Way Complete Q4 2020 Q4 2020 On Schedule

Contract Advertisement

Operationally Complete

Q4 2020

Q4 2022

Q4 2020

Q2 2023

On Schedule

Late

PIN:

Region:

State Route:

Current Status:

539504O

South Central 

US 395

Completed

As of Date:

Regional Admin:

Legislative Districts:

January 2024

T. Trepanier

08, 16

Project Information

Project Description

The intersection of US 395 and Ridgeline Drive experiences congestion due to recent 
development in this fast growing area of Kennewick, including a new high school and hospital.  
This four-laned limited access highway connects I-82 with I-182 through Pasco and Kennewick. 
Heavy truck volumes and higher vehicle speeds make safe access at this intersection a 
concern.  This project will construct a new grade separated interchange to reduce congestion, 
improve access, and reduce the of collisions.     

Contractor: 009625 - SCARSELLA BROS. INC. - 12,331,610.69 - 02/23/2021
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